
Why NACEP Accreditation Matters
for the HACC 

College in the High School (CHS) Program

We are actively working toward accreditation through the National Alliance of Concurrent 
Enrollment Partnerships (NACEP), which sets the national standards for quality in College in the 
High School (CHS) programs. By pursuing this accreditation, we are reinforcing our commitment to 
ensuring your students receive a true college-level learning experience — right at your high school.

Nationally Recognized
Quality

Stronger Credit Transfer

Student Success

Trusted Partnerships

Commitment to
Excellence

Courses meet rigorous national standards for curriculum, faculty, 
grading, and support — identical in rigor to those on our campus.

Credits are more widely recognized and accepted by colleges 
nationwide, saving students time and money.

Students experience real college-level expectations in a 
supportive setting, building skills and confidence.

Accreditation gives high schools, families, and students 
confidence in program quality and outcomes.

Accreditation requires continuous review and improvement, 
keeping us at the forefront of best practices.

Bottom Line: Working toward NACEP accreditation is our way of ensuring that your partnership 
with us continues to bring the highest standards of quality and recognition to your students.
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